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Mark your calendar for Our Third Annual Platinum Dance Recital at the Historic 
Ironwood Theater, June 18th,19th and 20th. We will have a newsletter just for 
recital that will have everything you need to know.  
 
Payments 
Monthly payments are due on the first of each month. If a payment is not 
received by the fifth of the month, a $10 late fee will be added to your account. 
You may pay by check, cash, or credit card. Cheyenne can take credit card 
payments in the studio via the Square app.  Please make checks out to Platinum 
Dance Studio. If there is no one at the desk to accept your payment in the 
studio, please put it in the black box in an envelope with your name and a 
description of the payment written on the outside.  
 
Recital Shirt  
We will have a super cute recital shirt for sale in the studio prior to the recital, so 
be sure to take a look! We will be adding all of the dancers’ names so please 
make sure your dancer’s name is correct. Please send payment and order to 
Cheyenne By April 26th.  
 
Summer Classes 
We are very excited to announce we will be offing summer classes. We are 
working on a summer schedule and we will be starting July 12th. We will have 
more details soon. We are very excited and look forward to seeing our dancers 
this summer.  
 
Dancing Dudes 
Platinum Dance Studio had such a great time last year with you guys and we are 
ready for year two!! Dancers grab your dad, brother, uncle, cousin or any other 
dude that wants to take part in our Dancing Dudes performance. You will be 
dancing at our spring recital on June 19th and 20th! Sign up on the sheet in the 
lobby.  
Practices will start April 18th from 3:30-5. 
Friday April 23rd from 6-7 
Saturday April 24th from 10-11. More practices TBA.  
 
Solos/Duos/Trios 
Solos/Duos/Trios- Please remember that doing a solo/duo/trio is a privilege! 
Dancers must have good attendance to be allowed to dance an extra piece for 
recital. Any solo/duo/trio dancers must have two private lessons before recital 
with an instructor of their choosing. Cheyenne Bull also must watch and approve 
their piece. Cheyenne will need to hear the music and see a printout of your lyrics 

 
    

Upcoming Events 
 
April 5th-12th- No Dance 
spring break. Classes will 
start back up Monday 
April 12th.   
 
May 16th Picture Day 
 
May 31st- No Dance 
Memorial Day.  
 
June 18th ,19th and 20th.  
Platinum Dance Studio’s 
Third Annual Spring 
Recital.  
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(dancer is responsible for this) for approval before it is added to the program. You must get the cut music to 
Cheyenne so it can be put on the recital playlist. The deadline for approval of any dance pieces to be included in our 
recital will be May 1st, 2021.  
 
 
T-shirts 
I’m sure many of you have seen some of our girls wearing new GlitterStarz t-shirts designed for Platinum. They are 
available in all sizes. The kid’s shirts are in purple and adult shirts are black. If you are interested in purchasing one, 
please see Cheyenne to place your order. The order will be placed the end of April.  
 
 
Dance Pictures 
Platinum Dance Studio’s picture day will be on Sunday, May 16th. We ask that you fill out an envelope for each 
class. Please make sure you show up at least ten minutes before your scheduled time with hair and makeup done. 
We are on a tight schedule, and if you are late you might miss out on the class pictures. The class picture will NOT 
be retaken. If you are unable to attend your scheduled picture time for any reason, please let Cheyenne know as soon 
as possible. This year we are having Sandy Harden do our pictures. She has been doing pictures since 2004 and 
started her own studio in 2012. Sandy will be accepting cash and check. The checks will be made out to Focused 
Girl Photography. Please let Cheyenne know if you have any questions about pictures. 

 
Tights, Shoes  
As it is getting closer to recital, we will be placing an order for tights and shoes, so please let Cheyenne know what 
your dancer needs as soon as possible. We don’t want you to miss out on our final order if you need anything. 
 
Volunteers 
We need parents to volunteer to help our dancers downstairs at the Ironwood Theater for the recital. If you are 
interested in helping out, please see Cheyenne. It takes a lot of us to help make sure our show runs smoothly! We 
will be requiring a sign-up to help by May 3rd. Due to COVID restrictions, if you are not signed up to help in the 
basement you will not be allowed.  
 
Ticket Sales  
Tickets are going on sale at the Ironwood Theatre office May 17th starting at 9am. Seats are reserved, and it is 
limited to 300 tickets per night. Masks are mandatory.  
 

 


